

Town & County of Nantucket

Coronavirus Response Team

Public Information Officer - Gregg Tivnan, Assistant Town Manager

TOWN AND COUNTY OF NANTUCKET OFFICES CLOSURE EXTENDED TO MONDAY, MAY 4, 2020

Dear Nantucket Community:

As of the Select Board's April 1, 2020 meeting:

- Nantucket Town and County offices will remain closed to the public until **Monday**, **May 4**, **2020** to be in compliance with Governor Baker's Stay at Home Order amended on March 31, 2020.
- Only limited Town and County services will continue to be provided during this time.
- Nantucket Police and Fire Department facilities are closed to the public but providing full services.
- All schools are also closed until Monday May 4, 2020 per order of the Governor.

The April 1, 2020 Select Board meeting can be viewed on the Town's YouTube page.

| <end></end> |
|----------------------------|
| |
| ************************** |

Nantucket Officials urge Community Members, Visitors and Potential Visitors to continue to follow the guidelines of the Centers for Disease Control with respect to social distancing, sanitizing, travel and the other measures needed to "flatten" the contagion – all of these guidelines may be found through the Town website at http://www.nantucket-ma.gov/.

For general queries regarding the Town's response to the Coronavirus please go to: Health@nantucket-ma.gov or call 508-825-6163.

For queries specific to the Town's <u>Stay-at-Home Order</u> and <u>Travel Ban</u> please go to: <u>Covid19@police.nantucket-ma.gov</u> or call 508-325-4111.